
 
 

Waterway Warriors invites you to join us for a 
 

Ribbon Cutting and Group Cleanup 
 

as we celebrate the adoption 
of our newest location 

 

SR 528 “Beachline Express” 
 
 

Saturday  October 11, 2025 
8am - 10am 

Ribbon Cutting at 8:15am 

Kayak Beach 
Port Canaveral off  SR528 

(Google Maps "Kayak Beach") 

 
Cleanup to follow 

 
ATTIRE: WEAR CLOSED-TOED SHOES AND BRING GLOVES 

 
Core4@WaterwayWarriorsFL.org          321-323-9353 

PICKUP  PREVENT  PROTECT   PRESERVE 


